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Agenda Item No. (13) 

Board of Directors  
Meeting of October 25, 2024 

COMMUNICATIONS 

1. Letter from Patrick Seidler, WTB-TAM President, and Matthew Hartzell, WTB-TAM
Director of Planning, addressed to Director of Planning Ron Downing, received October
14, 2024, and distributed to the Directors per their request, commenting on the EIR Scoping
for the Larkspur Ferry Service and Parking Expansion Project.

2. Letter from Warren J. Wells, Chair, Pedestrian-Bicycle Advisory Committee, addressed to
the Golden Gate Bridge Highway and Transportation District Board of Directors, received
October 17, 2024, offering suggestions for improvements on Alexander Avenue.

A copy of the communication listed above is available upon request from the Office of the District 
Secretary. 
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